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HB 3414 appears to be a thinly disguised gift to developers to run roughshod over 

local ordinances and control. Do we want our state to be a draconian authoritarian 

state? I could see maybe, MAYBE, it might have some value if it resulted in the 

greater good. But this bill's promise of "affordable housing" is pure window dressing 

and will not result in its stated goal of providing much needed housing. I think most 

sensible voters will realize this and will come down hard on the bill's sponsors come 

election day. 


